From:

Sent: 19 January 2016 14:20

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Shipley and Canal Road Corridor
Sir :

It is absolutely vital that we do not operate back to front with any developments in this area. The first step,
before properties are erected, MUST be to substantially improve the transport infrastructure in this
congested area.

As a start Canal Road should be dualled all the way from Shipley to Bradford BEFORE the commencement
of any work.

Secondly, it is vital that a Shipley Eastern Bypass is urgently moved forward so that this is in place not too
long after the proposed developments have been completed.

For far too often in Bradford we have seen inappropriate developments with no significant improvements to
the transport infrastructure at all. This simply has to stop. WE have been badly let down by the planners in
this regard for too many years.

Sincerely,

-Watson



